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 Juliet Charron - Administrator  

 DIVISION OF MEDICAID   
Post Of f ice Box 83720   

Boise, Idaho 83720-0009   
PHONE: 208-334-5747   

FAX: 208-364-1811  

Dan Tsai 
Deputy Administrator and Director   
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services   
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 

7500 Security Blvd.   
Baltimore, MD 21244   
 
Dear Mr. Tsai, 
  
Thank you for your consideration and approval of the state’s Managed Care Risk Mitigation 
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) amendment to the Idaho Behavioral Health 
Transformation section 1115(a) demonstration on March 11, 2022. This letter serves as Idaho’s 
official acceptance of the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) as set forth in CMS’s letter of 

approval.   
 

The state looks forward to working closely with CMS during the successful implementation of 
this demonstration. Should you have any questions concerning the demonstration, please do not  

hesitate to contact me directly at JulietCharron@dhw.Idaho.gov or 208-334-5747.   
 
Sincerely,   

 

 
 

Juliet Charron 
Administrator   
 

     

     

    cc: Julie Buschmann/CMS 

 Kelsey Smyth/CMS 

 Courtenay Savage/CMS 




